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needed to recover from missed opportunities. Delaying Lifeline funding forces far too many 
deserving families go without the assistance that could be available now. Their punishment 
should not be the result of others who committed waste, fraud, and abuse. Instead, we encourage 
the FCC to continue addressing the misuse of Lifeline funds while actively assisting poor 
families in accessing broadb d internet. 

Ann Goldenberg 
Division Manager, Office for  Community Technology 


